

## **Cople Neighbourhood Plan Group**

Minutes of meeting 26<sup>th</sup> July 2017 at 19:30

Cople Village Hall

Present: Lesley Cole (Chair), Steve Halton (minutes), Ged Peeke, Catherine Bayliss.

Apologies: Judith Howard, Del Armitage.

SH has obtained funding from 'Locality' totalling £2560.00.

### Questionnaire

GP has the draft questionnaire.

Some parts of the questionnaire will need changing ie; 2035 date and the fact that there is now NO requirement for ANY development in Cople although the Cople NP Groups still feel that some small development would be beneficial. Also, need to say '*If new houses are built*'.

**ACTION: GP to liaise with Jemma at BRCC to take forward. GP to keep rest of group informed.**

**ACTION: LC to do covering letter (for questionnaire), CB to send original covering letter to LC.**

Questionnaires will be hand delivered around the village. We will need as many replies as possible so may have to push for responses from people. Will discuss an online option – **ACTION: GP to talk to Jemma.**

LC and SH met with Phill Fox (BBC) re; GI Plan aspirations. **ACTION: SH to chase PF.**

### Call for Sites

Another site has been put forward under the Call for Sites (in Water End) – SH/LC are meeting the land agent on 2<sup>nd</sup> August.

SH, DA and CB met the Dog Farm developers to discuss future developments – still in progress.

Planning application received for new property at rear of 10a Willington Road.

Still need to assess some sites but need permission first. **ACTION – LC to chase.**

Sonia Gallagher (BBC) has emailed to ask if the NP Group will still be assessing sites and green spaces – response is 'Yes, we are'.

Need to pull together the site assessments already completed. **ACTION: CB to liaise with DA to enable completion.**

Date of next meeting – TBC